THE ROYAL PALACE
AMMAN JORDAN

13 November 1979
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I recall with pleasure our meeting in London
last February, and knowing of your interest in
developments in the Middle East, I would like
to forward to you the enclosed reflections on
aspects of the problems in Jerusalem, in the
knowledge that such issues have to be given the
full attention they deserve by all parties con-
cerned.

I would value any comments you might wish to
make regarding this subject, and look forward
to remaining in contact with you over the coming

months.
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The Rt Hon Mrs Margaret Thatcher,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

London SW1







